
Vadim I Mazurov

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/2776450/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

35

papers

10,464

citations

16

h-index

586496

28

g-index

563245

35

all docs

35

docs citations

35

times ranked

11660

citing authors



Vadim I Mazurov

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Rivaroxaban versus Warfarin in Nonvalvular Atrial Fibrillation. New England Journal of Medicine,
2011, 365, 883-891. 13.9 8,006

2 Tiotropium versus Salmeterol for the Prevention of Exacerbations of COPD. New England Journal of
Medicine, 2011, 364, 1093-1103. 13.9 603

3

Efficacy and Safety of Rivaroxaban Compared With Warfarin Among Elderly Patients With
Nonvalvular Atrial Fibrillation in the Rivaroxaban Once Daily, Oral, Direct Factor Xa Inhibition
Compared With Vitamin K Antagonism for Prevention of Stroke and Embolism Trial in Atrial
Fibrillation (ROCKET AF). Circulation, 2014, 130, 138-146.

1.6 345

4 Rivaroxaban compared with warfarin in patients with atrial fibrillation and previous stroke or
transient ischaemic attack: a subgroup analysis of ROCKET AF. Lancet Neurology, The, 2012, 11, 315-322. 4.9 310

5
Efficacy and safety of secukinumab in patients with rheumatoid arthritis: a phase II, dose-finding,
double-blind, randomised, placebo controlled study. Annals of the Rheumatic Diseases, 2013, 72,
863-869.

0.5 263

6 Inhibition of joint damage and improved clinical outcomes with rituximab plus methotrexate in early
active rheumatoid arthritis: the IMAGE trial. Annals of the Rheumatic Diseases, 2011, 70, 39-46. 0.5 257

7
Efficacy and safety of infliximab plus naproxen versus naproxen alone in patients with early, active
axial spondyloarthritis: results from the double-blind, placebo-controlled INFAST study, Part 1.
Annals of the Rheumatic Diseases, 2014, 73, 101-107.

0.5 167

8 Effect of Once-Yearly Zoledronic Acid Five Milligrams on Fracture Risk and Change in Femoral Neck
Bone Mineral Density. Journal of Clinical Endocrinology and Metabolism, 2009, 94, 3215-3225. 1.8 96

9 Reconstitution of the central and peripheral nervous system during salamander tail regeneration.
Proceedings of the National Academy of Sciences of the United States of America, 2012, 109, E2258-66. 3.3 69

10
Androgen administration in middle-aged and ageing men: effects of oral testosterone undecanoate on
dihydrotestosterone, oestradiol and prostate volume. Journal of Developmental and Physical
Disabilities, 2002, 25, 119-125.

3.6 56

11
Maintenance of biologic-free remission with naproxen or no treatment in patients with early, active
axial spondyloarthritis: results from a 6-month, randomised, open-label follow-up study, INFAST Part
2. Annals of the Rheumatic Diseases, 2014, 73, 108-113.

0.5 54

12
Efficacy and safety of flavocoxid, a novel therapeutic, compared with naproxen: a randomized
multicenter controlled trial in subjects with osteoarthritis of the knee. Advances in Therapy, 2010, 27,
731-742.

1.3 48

13
Effect of once-yearly zoledronic acid on the spine and hip as measured by quantitative computed
tomography: results of the HORIZON Pivotal Fracture Trial. Osteoporosis International, 2010, 21,
1277-1285.

1.3 40

14
The efficacy and safety of levilimab in severely ill COVID-19 patients not requiring mechanical
ventilation: results of a multicenter randomized double-blind placebo-controlled phase III CORONA
clinical study. Inflammation Research, 2021, 70, 1233-1246.

1.6 35

15 Efficacy and safety of flavocoxid compared with naproxen in subjects with osteoarthritis of the
kneeâ€” a subset analysis. Advances in Therapy, 2010, 27, 953-962. 1.3 31

16 Once-yearly zoledronic acid and days of disability, bed rest, and back pain: Randomized, controlled
HORIZON Pivotal Fracture Trial. Journal of Bone and Mineral Research, 2011, 26, 984-992. 3.1 27

17
Induction of response with etanerceptâ€“methotrexate therapy in patients with moderately active
rheumatoid arthritis in Central and Eastern Europe in the PRESERVE study. Clinical Rheumatology,
2013, 32, 1275-1281.

1.0 15

18 Reconstitution of the Central Nervous System During Salamander Tail Regeneration from the
Implanted Neurospheres. Methods in Molecular Biology, 2012, 916, 197-202. 0.4 8



3

Vadim I Mazurov

# Article IF Citations

19 A phase III study of BCD-055 compared with innovator infliximab in patients with active rheumatoid
arthritis: 54-week results from the LIRA study. Rheumatology International, 2019, 39, 1537-1546. 1.5 7

20 Collagen and fibronectin synthesis by trisomic and triploid fibroblasts from human spontaneous
abortuses. Molecular Genetics and Genomics, 1987, 209, 592-595. 2.4 6

21 Current, effectiveness of therapy and outcomes of new coronavirus infection: preliminary analysis.
HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov, 2020, 12, 27-38. 0.1 6

22
Efficacy and Safety of CH-1504, a Metabolically Stable Antifolate, in Patients with Active Rheumatoid
Arthritis: Results of a Phase II Multicenter Randomized Study. Journal of Rheumatology, 2011, 38,
1875-1883.

1.0 4

23 Ð¢elemedicine technologies in occupational health and pathology. Gigiena I Sanitariia, 2020, 99, 961-967. 0.1 4

24 Impact of a new coronavirus infection on the clinical course of immunoinflammatory rheumatic
diseases. HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov, 2021, 13, 39-47. 0.1 2

25 Features of management and vaccination of comorbid patients with rheumatic diseases in a pandemic
of a new coronavirus infection. Russian Family Doctor, 2021, 25, 17-26. 0.1 2

26 Shared pathological mechanisms of systemic lupus erythematosus and affective disorders. HERALD of
North-Western State Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov, 2021, 13, 5-14. 0.1 1

27
Features of the course of rheumatoid arthritis and osteoarthritis in patients with asymptomatic
hyperuricemia. HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov, 2020, 12,
63-72.

0.1 1

28
Possibilities of nailfold capillaroscopy in the differential diagnosis of immuno-inflammatory and
rheumatological diseases. HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After I I
Mechnikov, 2020, 12, 21-26.

0.1 1

29
The effect of stem cells on the functional state of liver tissue against the background of a liver
cirrhosis model (experimental study). HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After
I I Mechnikov, 2020, 12, 25-32.

0.1 0

30
Profile of immunological markers in skin biopsies from patients with probable and confirmed systemic
lupus erythematosus. HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov,
2021, 13, 39-48.

0.1 0

31 Prognostic value of cytokines in COVID-19 associated pneumonia. HERALD of North-Western State
Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov, 2021, 13, 59-69. 0.1 0

32 Clinical case of an acute toxic-allergic reaction due to single intake of methotrexate. HERALD of
North-Western State Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov, 2019, 11, 53-58. 0.1 0

33 The influence of tocilizumab immunogenicity markers on the effectiveness of treating rheumatoid
arthritis. HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After I I Mechnikov, 2020, 12, 31-36. 0.1 0

34
Formation of necrotizing vasculitis in the patient with diffuse B-cell large cell lymphoma on immune
checkpoint inhibitor (PD-1) therapy. HERALD of North-Western State Medical University Named After I I
Mechnikov, 2021, 13, 83-90.

0.1 0

35
The efficacy and safety of eculizumab biosimilar in patients with paroxysmal nocturnal
hemoglobinuria. Results of a phase III randomized open-label comparative clinical trial.
Terapevticheskii Arkhiv, 2021, 93, 1340-1348.

0.2 0


